
 
 

 
 

                         
 
 

HANDYMAN REQUIRED - After many years of excellent 
service by our maintenance contractor, Ferring Parish Council 
are now in need of a new handyman to manage the quarterly 
cleaning and maintenance of the bus shelters, notice boards, 
benches/seating areas, memorial area and additional general 
ad hoc repairs in the village as required.  
 
We are interested in hearing from any individual/company who 
would be interested in undertaking the role.   
 
Please contact: parishclerk@ferringparishcouncil.org.uk for 
more information/details on the work entailed. 
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